
 

 

Pawnbroker Financing Launches Line of Credit Website 
 

DENVER, February 28, 2014 -- Pawnbroker Financing (“PBF”) went live this week with its new Revolving 

Line of Credit website, www.pawnbrokerfinancing.com.  This financial services website offers detailed 

information about lines of credit and an online application for pre-qualification.  Financing options for the 

Pawnbroker industry have typically been limited and very restrictive.  Pawnbroker Financing allows 

owners in the Pawnbroker industry to obtain the working capital they need. 

Pawnbroker Needs 

Working capital is the funding that keeps Pawnbrokers running from day-to-day.  It varies according to the 

economy, market demand, time of year and other factors that constantly change from month-to-month.  

No two Pawnbrokers will have the same working capital needs, so ensuring customized solutions is vital.  

For most Pawnbrokers, a simple yet effective Line of Credit is the preferred option.  

Learn More and Apply Online 

Applications are typically reviewed and approved in one business day.  There are no hidden fees 

associated with the service.  Pawn shop owners interested in learning more about PBF’s line of credit can 

visit www.pawnbrokerfinancing.com. 

About Pawnbroker Financing 

Pawnbroker Financing specializes in originating, structuring and providing financial solutions to 

pawnbrokers nationwide.  For more information, search www.pawnbrokerfinancing.com. 
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